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For Immediate Release 

January 8, 2024 

 

TRAFFIC ADVISORY 

 

Full Road Closure from 423 to 473 Woodward Way NW due to Stormwater 

Infrastructure Project  

 

What:  Havenridge Drive NW Stormwater Project – Phase III storm drain 

installation 

 

Where:  423 to 473 Woodward Way NW 

 

When: Beginning Tuesday, January 2, 2024, and will continue for 

approximately six to eight weeks from 9 a.m. to 4 p.m.  

 

 

Comments: Traffic control measures will be in place to guide motorists around 

the work zone. Motorists are urged to use caution when traveling 

near the work zone. Residents will continue to have access to mail 

and package delivery, emergency services and trash pick-up.  

 

Detour:   Traffic will turn left from Northside Drive and continue on Sagamore 

Drive NW to Peachtree Battle Avenue NW. 

 

  Thru traffic will be detoured to Montview Drive NW to regain access 

to Woodward Way NW. 
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